
 
 
"Christine M B Fishkin" <FishkinC@gao.gov>  
04/30/2009 03:41 PM  
To:   CIAQ@EPA 
Cc: "Krista B Anderson" <AndersonKB@GAO.GOV>, "Nicolas A Sloss" 
<SlossN@GAO.GOV> 
Subject:  Re: Mold Report Follow-up 
  
 Hi, here's our response to your question about the scope of GAO mold 
study: 
 
When GAO receives a congressional request for a GAO review, we meet with the 
requester's staff during job design and reach agreement on the scope and 
methodology for the review.  Considerations for the design of the review 
include the priorities of the requester, the amount of resources involved, and 
GAO's statutory audit and access authority.  The GAO report on mold reflects 
the agreement we reached on this review. 
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